
 

 

 

 

Meeting of the Governing Council MIB Trieste Alumni Association 

July 24th  21:15– 23:15 CET 

 
Partecipants present via Teams: Chiarella Guisela, De Lorenzis Maria Avelia, Farina Pilar, , Prinzi 
Laura Viola, Titotto Matteo, Valentina Maraldi 
Meeting starts at 21:20 CET  

 
Proposed Meeting Agenda:  
 

1. Update reunion 2025  
2. Update on the networking activities on field  
3. Others 

 
 

1. Update reunion 2025  
 
The communication team of the board is working on shaping the alumni presentation for the 
reunion. Goal is to share the results of past activities and present the program of the activities 
planned for the last year of the board’s term. 
For the reunion, the board is evaluating the possibility to offer a gadget to participants. 
In the next days, the save the date message should be sent to the community, while the registration 
should be opened by the beginning of September.  
To the next board meeting the team should present an editorial plan for the webinar, define the 
possibility to set up sports and/or small clubs and consider the feasibility to launch a peer-to-peer 
exchange or activities to support charity initiatives related to common interest topics for the MIB 
community. Additionally, to organize the alumni meeting session of the reunion, the board will 
produce the list of candidates from past board to be invited to share experience for the celebration 
to be engaged.  
 

2. Update on the networking activities on field  
 
On 23 th July March there was the MIB Talk in Pordenone on geopolitical topics with Prof Pilotto. 
For the first time the event was performed as hybrid form, in presence and online. The feedback 
from in person and remote participants was good. Therefore MIB Talk in hybrid form could be 
considered as alternative for future events, but the minimum requirements to make it works is to 
have good internet connection, a camera and a microphone.  
Board discussed that, based on the experience of the last MIB Talk in Pordenone, webinar can also 
be organized as alternative offer for knowledge sharing to engage a broader audience.   
 
Next in the pipeline of MIB Talk there is an event in person in Padua, on September 19th  to be heldo 
by the Porche center. The event will be focused on technology and design to be use of the develop 
better collaborative and comfortable working space.   
Finally, an event on lateral thinking is under development.  
 
   



 

 
The meetings ended at 23:30 CET. 

The Secretary-of the meeting  

Maria Avelia De Lorenzis  

The President  

Laura Prinzi 

 


